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HR Benefits Forum Virtual Event

Spencer Fane attorneys Helen Holden and Randi Winter recently presented at a

webinar hosted by the Children’s Hospital Association covering what employers

need to know about regulatory changes in 2021.

Helen and Randi discussed changes to enforcement of various labor, employment,
and employee benefit laws implemented by the Biden Administration. The
presentation provided insight on the key areas where employers can expect
changes and how those changes may impact children’s hospitals.

At Spencer Fane, Helen regularly represents employers in agency proceedings
involving allegations of discrimination or harassment, and has successfully
defended employers in lawsuits brought in both state and federal courts. Randi
helps her clients achieve favorable litigation outcomes with respect to business,
employment, and licensing disputes. She also represents clients in matters involving
health law, labor law, and utility law.

To learn more about the Labor and Employment practice group, please click here.
For more information about the event, click here. Please note, a login is required.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/helen-holden/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/randi-winter/
https://www.childrenshospitals.org
https://www.spencerfane.com/service/labor-and-employment/
https://www.childrenshospitals.org/Events/2021/05/11/HR-Benefits-Spring-2021-Virtual-Forum--Day-1

